
STATEMENT OF BUDGET IMPACT  
Budgetary Review of Proposed Resolution & 

Ordinances with Financial Implication. 
 

Date: June 20, 2016           File: BIS CRA 16-15 
 

Proposed Legislation: 
 
A RESOLUTION OF THE HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA, COMMUNITY 
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY (“CRA”), APPROVING AN AMENDMENT TO THE 
LICENSE AGREEMENT – JOHNSON STREET PARCEL; SUBSTITUTING A NEW 
EXHIBIT B (ORIGINALLY APPROVED AS THE SITE PLAN BY RESOLUTIONS R-
2010-364 AND R-2011-246 OF THE CITY COMMISSION); AND OBLIGATING THE 
CRA TO PAY MARGARITAVILLE  APPROXIMATELY $41,600.00 PER YEAR TO 
HELP OFFSET THE COST OF ENTERTAINMENT AT THE BANDSHELL; AND 
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE. 
 
Statement of Budget Impact:  
 
1.  No Budget Impact associated with this action; 
 
2.  Sufficient budgetary resources identified/available; 
 
3.  Budgetary resources not identified/unavailable; 
 
4.  Potential increase in Revenue is possible with this action; 
 
Explanation: 
 
The site plan for Margaritaville Hollywood Beach Resort, generally located north of 
Michigan Street, south of Johnson Street, east of the Intracoastal Waterway and west of 
the Atlantic Ocean (300 Johnson Street/1112 N. Ocean Drive), originally approved by 
Resolution R-2010-364 and R-2011-246 of the City Commission, includes a 349 room 
hotel, public/private parking garage, retail and restaurant space, and a public plaza and 
other amenities on Johnson Street. 
 
Approvals of this project included a License Agreement allowing for the development, 
construction, and maintenance of the Johnson Street Parcel.  An application was filed 
with the City of Hollywood Department of Development Services by Margaritaville 
Hollywood Beach Resort, LLC, (herein referred to as  the “Applicant”), requesting 
Exhibit B attached to of the Johnson Street Parcel License Agreement be amended to 
reflect the following changes: the elimination of the compass rose medallion paver 
design on the eastern portion of Johnson Street; the addition of a sign identifying the 
Hollywood Trolley stop shelter; the addition of a sign on the median at the western end 
of Johnson Street, identifying the entrance and availability of public parking; and 
replacement of grass with artificial turf on the Great Lawn. 
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The staff of the City’s Department of Development Services have reviewed the above-
described proposed modifications to Exhibit B of the Johnson Street Parcel License 
Agreement for the Margaritaville Hollywood Beach Resort and recommend approval. 
 
Margaritaville has also requested that the CRA help offset the cost of providing 
programming at the Bandshell Area, and CRA staff have tentatively agreed to pay $800 
per week (approximately $41,600.00 per year).  Funding for this expense is available in 
account number 63.0185.00170.552.004911 (Special Events – CRA) for Fiscal Year 
2016 and will be appropriated in subsequent fiscal years. 
 
 
APPROVED BY: Yvette Scott-Phillip 
   Budget Manager 
   Hollywood Community Redevelopment Agency 


